

DevMtg 2015-06-03

Developers Meeting on Weds, June 3, 2015

Today's Meeting Times



- JIRA Backlog Hour: [16:00 UTC](#) in #dspace IRC, i.e. one hour AFTER the meeting. During that hour, we will be working together to tackle our [JIRA Backlog of "Received" tickets](#).
 - NOTE: Tim has a conflict with JIRA backlog hour this week, but will be at the DevMtg
- DSpace Developers Meeting: [15:00 UTC in #duraspace IRC](#)

Agenda

Discussion Topics

1. [Agenda for OR15 Developer/DCAT Meeting is now posted](#)
 - a. If you plan to attend, please review the [DSpace 2015-18 Strategic Plan](#) and [DSpace Technical Roadmap](#), as we will be discussing both and asking for your feedback.
 - b. Obviously, as OR15 is going on next week, there will NOT be any IRC Developers meeting on June 10.
2. DSpace 6.0 Talk
 - a. Call for Release Team members
 - b. ~~Anyone working on "big features" (or small features) already for 6.0 release? Wishlist items to add?~~
 - c.
3. Other topics

Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.

Meeting Notes

Meeting Transcript

- Full IRC Transcript is available at - <http://irclogs.duraspace.org/index.php?date=2015-06-03>

Action Items

(Action items go here, if any)